
YOU’RE INVITED TO

URSULINE ALUMNAE

spirit DAY

   
     

           Class photos and campus Tours
Meet in the cafe           

           Distinguished Alumna Award: Charlotte Deleste '90   
                         Memorial Mass to follow 

-      Outdoor Happy Hour With Live Music, Food Trucks, 
                 and More (Bring your own chair or Blanket) 

   -      After Party for all Alums 21+                         
       Kirkwood Station Brewing Company  

Contact Katie Balek Kempf '01 in the alumnae office 
for more information:  KKempf@ursulinestl.org

www.ursulinestl.org/reunions

- 

saturday

OCTOBER
th

40 th
Reunion
Class of 1978



Mail  this form to: Ursuline Academy, Attn:  Alumnae Office, 341 S. Sappington Rd.,  St. Louis, MO 63122 

 You may also RSVP online and by credit card at www.ursulinestl.org/reunions 

 

First Name: _________________  Maiden Name: ______________________  Last Name:________________________   

Address: ________________________________  City:  _________________  State: _______   Zip:  _______________ 

Home Phone: ____________________________   E-mail:  ________________________________________________ 

   

 I will attend the optional campus tour and class photos on Saturday, October 6 from 2-4 p.m. (UA Café) 
 Complimentary 
  
 I will attend the Memorial Mass at UA on Saturday, October 6 at 4 p.m. in the gymnasium. 
 Complimentary 
 
 I will attend the Spirit Day festivities (music, food trucks, family fun, open campus,  
 Thelma’s 98th Birthday Bake Sale and more) following Mass until 7 p.m. 
  Note: Please bring your own chair/blanket.  Only service animals may attend. 
  Complimentary  
  There is no entry fee, just come and enjoy the day and pay as you go for food trucks, bar, etc. 

 

I will attend the Spirit Day after party at Kirkwood Station Brewing Company from 7-10 p.m. 

There will be a cover charge at the door, and Ursuline will have a reserved area.  Pay as you go. 

 

I will not be able to attend the festivities. 

 

Enclosed is my donation for $________ to support tuition assistance scholarships.   

More than 25% of current UA students qualify for aid and your support is needed. 
Suggestion:  Please consider donating one dollar or more for each year since you have graduated  from UA.    

All donations are tax deductible. 

 

    

The following 1978 Classmates are “lost.”  
If you are in touch, please let them know, or please contact the alumnae office for contact information update. 

 
 Elizabeth Bahn Behm Susan Kilgore Clark Judy Fuhrman Jones Maureen Crowe Miller 
 Joann Downey Morgan Eileen Kiely Radomski Julie Walsh Ricketts Kathleen McGinnis Tosie 
 Karen Yates-Karl 
 
 
 

Reservation Form 

RSVP to UA no later than Friday, September 21. 

Questions?  Contact Katie Balek Kempf ‘01  

at 314-984-2892 or kkempf@ursulinestl.org 

Follow: Alumnae Spirit Day 


